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Sheppard Mullin's San Francisco and Silicon Valley Offices
Recognized on 2022 Best Place to Work in the Bay Area

San Francisco Business Times
05.05.2022

Sheppard Mullin’s San Francisco and Silicon Valley offices have been recognized among the "Best Places to
Work” in the Bay Area in the 200-499 employee category by the San Francisco Business Times. The firm ranked
17th this year and was one of only three law firms to make the list. The rankings are based on employee surveys
about workplace experience, culture and company benefits.
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